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 Back In Peru!  

  

October 5, 2021 
  

 

Dear Friends and Family, 

 

I’m finally back in Peru! 

I flew back to Peru October 4th. I had my plane ticket ready September 6th but then I got Covid along 

with my mom, dad, sister and brother. Little by little we have all recovered. My dad was hit the hardest 

and almost has his strength completely back. Because of this I had to postpone returning to Peru for 

almost a month.  

 

The extra month gave me some extra time with my parents and brother and sister (being sick and 

quarantined with them still counts). I was also able to get some good fishing in! Both in New Mexico and 

Colorado. 



 

 

I am so excited to be back in Peru! But please pray for me during this time. I still can’t imagine being here 

in Peru without Kathy.  

 

Also Please continue to pray for my girls and I. This month could be a hard one as it will be a year since 

Kathy went home to be with our Savior.  

 

All four of my girls have their plane tickets ready to come to Peru so that we can be together in Peru for 

Christmas. Please pray that travel to Peru stays open and that no one gets sick before they are scheduled 

to travel.   

 

Thank you again for everyone’s faithful prayers and support! What a wonderful blessing! 

 

        Rick, Jansie, Krista, Raeya and Risha Anderson 

 

 

  



  

 

 

 

Rick@AndersonsToPeru.com 

 

Rick Anderson 
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Lima 12, Peru 
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